
 
Dubbo Excursion – Information and Deposit Request 

Monday 13th November to Wednesday 15th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to secure a place for your child to participate in the Year 5/6 excursion to Dubbo. The 
excursion is planned for Monday 13th November to Wednesday 15th November 2023 inclusive. This unique educational 
experience will involve students visiting the following venues:- 
  
 Dubbo Gaol  Royal Flying Doctor Service  Taronga Western Plains Zoo 
 Dubbo Observatory Shoyoen Japanese Garden  Western Plains Cultural Centre 
    
The cost of the 3 day trip will be approximately $380 per student depending on the number of students attending - this 
will determine the number of coaches required and hence the final cost of the excursion. The fare covers the cost of 
coach transport, accommodation at the Dubbo Discovery Park and Taronga Western Plains Dubbo Zoo, all meals (except 
for lunch on the first day which is to be brought from home and dinner on the way home) and all entrance fees to places 
of interest. 
 
If your child will be attending the Dubbo excursion the reply slip MUST be returned to the office by Friday 30th June 
2023, together with the deposit of $50.00 to reserve their place. This is essential as it will allow the school to determine 
the final cost of the excursion. If you need financial assistance please contact the office as soon as possible. 
 
NB:  If you decide that your child will NOT be going to Dubbo please let the school know as soon as possible as 
our arrangements are made according to our current student numbers. 
 
Pay by instalments:  This is a great way to help make this trip more affordable. You may pay off as much or as little as 
you can afford each week or month leading up to this excursion, starting this term if you wish. Please notify the office and 
we will establish a payment schedule. Reminder that EFTPOS facilities and Parent Online Payments are available. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
Parents are advised that the behaviour of all children who wish to participate in the excursion is expected to be of the 
highest standard. Failure to comply with these guidelines in the time leading up to our departure, may result in your child 
being excluded from the trip. Parents will receive a letter if their child’s behaviour is causing concern. This policy is in 
place to ensure the safety of all attending the excursion. 
 
Mrs Emma Stothard        Tyler Anderson 
Principal         Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
================================================================================= 

Please detach and return to the school office with your $50 deposit by Friday 30th June 2023 
 

DUBBO EXCURSION – INITIAL DEPOSIT 
 
I consent to the participation of my child _______________________________________ of class _________ 
in the Year 5/6 excursion to Dubbo from Monday 13th November to Wednesday 15th November 2023.  I enclose a deposit 
of $50.00 to secure a place for my child. I understand that travel during the three days will be by seat belted coach and 
that the deposit is non-refundable. I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any 
current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating 
at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under 
public health orders. 
 
  I have made an online Payment FOR $50.00.  My receipt number is:  ________________________________ 
 
Name:  __________________________________ 
 
Signed:  _________________________________ Date:  ___/___/2023 
    (Parent/Caregiver) 

Adamstown Public School  
OPPORTUNITY   INNOVATION    SUCCESS 

1A Bryant St Adamstown NSW  2289 
Awabakal Country  
Tel: 4957 1114 
Email: adamstown-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Principal: Emma Stothard  
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